
 

 

CT EMS Advisory Board 

Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee 

January 28, 2021 

Member Attendees:  Josh Beaulieu, Nancy Brescia, Melissa Osbourne, Chris O’Brien, Irene Smith, John Quinlavin 

Excused Members:  Erin Riggott, Jim Santacroce, David Burich, 

Topic Discussion Action 

   

Meeting called to order at 2:12 PM Minutes from  11/19/20 meeting reviewed and 
approved 

Motion – Irene Smith 
Second –  Melissa Osborne 

Old Business   

Information Sharing on New 
Programs 

None at this time  

Community Data Reporting None at this time  

CT MIH Implementation Update No New Movement.   The committee will seek letters of support for 
MIH from CEMSAB members.   

New Business  
 

 

Committee Nominations Current nominations made at November meeting:  
Josh Beaulieu- Committee Chair, Jim Santacroce- Vice 
Chair, and Erin Riggott- Secretary.  No additional 
nominations received at this meeting.  

Unanimous vote for committee leadership as 
nominated.   

End of year report Draft report circulated for discussion.  Some 

suggestions for additions to the report made.   

Committee voted to accept the report as 
written with the chair to add language 
indicating that previous correspondence from 
the MIH committee to elected and appointed 
officials in support of MIH have gone 
unacknowledged.  

Info Sharing None at this time  

   

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at 2:47 PM Next Meeting – February 25th  at 2 PM virtual 
meeting 



 

 

 


